
From: Doug Zimmerman <dzimmerman@visionlink.org>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 3/2/2016 3:34:44 PM
Subject: More Insight Into The Accountable Health Communities Grants

Hi Tony,

Due to the great enthusiasm and large attendance during our Accountable Health Communities
Webinars, we would like to share with you a recording of the webinar.

The Federal Centers for Medicaid and Medicare Services is funding healthcare providers $156 million 
dollars to link social service referrals and health outcomes to create Accountable Health Communities 
throughout the country.

VisionLink wants you and your data to be a part of creating these AHC models.

This webinar will talk in detail about the AHC grant as well as the threat and opportunity it represents
to your
2-1-1 & I&R.

Please feel free to share these links and assets with your colleagues. We also have sample outreach 
templates upon request.

AHC Grant White Paper

AHC Grant Slide Deck

Better Together,

Doug Zimmerman
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